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Roberta DiMezza

From: Lauren Paul <laurenpaul1109@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 4:49 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H-5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
I hope you will support this bill to prohibit the sale of farmed animal fir products in our state. I support this bill to make 
RI a more humane place to live. 
Lauren Paul 
370 Chestnut Street, Warwick 


